CaLcorp CALCORP LIMITED

August 7, 2024

Mr. HafizMagsood Munshi

Unit Head, Listed Companies Compliance-RAD
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited

Stock Exchange Building

Stock Exchange Road

Karachi.

Subject: Unusual Movement in the Price of the Shares of CALCORP Limited (CASH)
Dear Sir,

This refers to your letter PSX-Gen-1072 dated August 6, 2024 regarding the captioned
subject.

In this regard, we would like to inform you that we are not aware of any matter or
developments that may be relevant to the mentioned unusual movement in the price of
the shares of CASH. Currently, we have no such information which could be declared as
material or prices sensitive information.

Sincerely yours
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Muhammad Zafar Igbal
Company Secrtetary

Head office:

D-131/A, Block 4, Clifton, Karachi
Tele: +92(21) 38771130

E-mail: cosec@calcorp.com.pk
Web: www.calcorp.com.pk



